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This bill is absolutely abhorrent. It will have devastating consequences for minors and 

puts the state between parents and their children- a place they absolutely do not 

belong. I’m very pro choice and pro reproductive health even for minors but this takes 

things way too far. Oregon government is really becoming extreme and you are 

losing support of even progressive people like me.  


